COUNCIL MEETING
29t JUNE 2005

ITEM 10 — TAXI DE-LIMITING AND WAITING LIST POLICY

RECOMMENDATIONS TO COUNCIL FROM THE GENERAL PURPOSES
COMMITTEE - 21st JUNE 2005

(1) That no action be taken at the current time with regard to the de-limiting of the
number of Hackney Carriages in the Borough, an unmet demand study be
undertaken, and the results reported back to the Committee.

(2) That new plates be issued on the basis of date of application order and for
Disability Discrimination Act 1995 (DDA) compliant vehicles only. Those on the
waiting list will be considered first, subject to the requirement that any offer of a
plate being taken up within three calendar months of the offer being made.



